
 

 
 
 
 
April 9, 2009 
 
 
Subject:  Monthly Supplier Performance 
 
Dear Subcontractor / Supplier: 
 
Beginning April 13, 2009, General Dynamics Land Systems will be issuing you a Monthly Supplier 
Performance report.  This report will be distributed in text format and sent directly to your Oracle i-supplier 
Point of Contact (POC).  This person/group shall forward to any / all other leadership / personnel for 
information and appropriate action.   
 
This Monthly Supplier Performance Report will provide a rating and status of the following areas: 
 

• Delivery 
• Quality 
• Financial Stability 
• Compliance 
• Overall 

 
Your performance will be monitored and action taken as required. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact your Supply 
Chain Professional or any of the GDLS Supplier Development team members listed below: 
 

Gregory Zawalski Pamela Cebulski L. Eric Wysocki 
Office:  586-825-5534 Office:  586-825-4441 Office: 586-825-4023 
Email:  zawalski@gdls.com Email:   cebulski@gdls.com Email: wysockil@gdls.com   

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Supplier Development 
Supply Chain Management 
General Dynamics Land Systems 

38500 Mound Road 
Sterling Heights, MI 48310-3200 
www.gdls.com 
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